
COVID-19 VACCINATION UPDATE

The School Age Immunisation teams are booked to attend all Hampshire

schools over the next 8 weeks (January-March) to deliver the COVID 19

vaccination to pupils aged 12-15.




Those pupils who are now aged 16 and in year 11, are also able to receive the

vaccination in school.




Two doses of the COVID 19 vaccination are now recommended for full

protection.




Most children are able to receive their second dose 12 weeks after the first

vaccination.




Children who have had a COVID positive test result will be required to wait 12

weeks from the date of the positive test result.




We will be offering the 1st vaccination (dose 1) to those who did not receive the

vaccine in the Autumn Term, this includes those who have turned 12 years of age

since dose 1 vaccinations were offered.




Please visit our website at www.hampshirehealthyfamilies.org.uk/school-age-

immunisations for helpful links.




If your child misses their vaccine in school they can attend a vaccination hub, which is

booked through the National Booking System. 




If you have submitted a consent form for your child to receive the vaccine in

school and you subsequently attend a vaccination centre, please can you

inform your child’s school with a request this is shared with the immunisation

service.



http://www.hampshirehealthyfamilies.org.uk/school-age-immunisations
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/book-coronavirus-vaccination/

